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4th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Maintenance and Playground Re-development 
 
As part of our continuing development of the school’s buildings and grounds, we are delighted to inform 
you that during the summer break the playground will be re-developed by Enviro Lawn.  
 
A new Astro turf pitch will be installed together with artificial grass to the sides of the pitch, a new pathway 
for access to the school hall and Nursery entrance, plus some additional fencing will also be installed. 
 
We will keep you updated through the summer break as the work progresses, and we look forward to using 
our new playground in the autumn term. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 


